GEORGE A. L. YUEN

Fyam oy ey DIRECTOR OF HEALTH

GEORGE R. ARIYCSHI
GOVERNOR DF HAWAI

w7 VERNE C. WAITE, M.D.

STATE OF HAWALI <~~ | DEPUTY DIRECTOR OF HEALTH
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH ‘ _' ‘ -, { HENRY N. THOMPSON, M.A.
P. O. BOX 1408 : ; | DEPUTY DIRECTOR OF HEALTH
LIHUE, KAUAI, HAWAII 96766 P e :
g e B JAMES 5. KUMAGAI, PH.D., P.E.
September 9, 1980 i A%'N : .| OEPUTY DIRECTOR OF HEALTH

TADAO BEPPU
DEPUTY DIRECTOR OF HEALTH

$

Mr. Bryan Mamaclay
Planning Department N
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4280 Rice Street T
Lihue, Hawaii 96766

Dear Mr. Mamaclay:

Per your request, the property owned by Harry Steward in Haena, Kauai
(IMK: 5-8-12:7, Lot 82) was surveyed by the Department of Health on
September 5, 1980. The distance between the edge of the proposed cess-
pool and the ocean was over fifty (50) feet. The measurement was taken
during high tide.

Based on the above finding, the use of cesspool will be allowed by the
Department of Health.

However, a dye test to determine that the wastewater will not contaminate
the ocean will be required by the Department of Health.

If you have any questions, please call me at 245-4323,
Sincerely,-
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Cly&e Takekuma
Registered Sanitarian
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